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Heads Newsletter Issue: 5 Date: 20.05.2022

Messages: Next Week:

● Thank you to everyone who attended the KS1 celebration at XPE
on Tuesday.  It was a special event for children, staff and parents
and we appreciated having you all there!

● Y3/4 family learning yesterday was wonderful!  It was so nice to
see so many parents in the building engaging in our expeditions
and having lots of fun!
https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-10-family-learning-2/

● 24.05.2022 - Y5/6 family learning 1:45pm
https://greentopschool.co.uk/y5-6-family-learning-reminder/

● 24.05.2022 - Y4 Austerfield meeting to ask further questions around
the camp - 3pm in Mr Oldridges classroom.  If you can’t attend and
would like to ask any questions, please contact school.

● 25.05.2022 - Reception family learning - 1:30pm

● 25.05.2022 - Jubilee DISCO
We will have our DISCO on Wednesday 25th May.  It will be £1 to attend
and this will include a hotdog.  Children can pay on the day for this event.

- Reception, Y1 and Y2 - 3pm-3:45pm
- KS2 - 4pm - 5pm

● 26.05.2022 - Jubilee celebrations
Please come to school wearing red, white and blue! Our school lunch will
be served in a Union Jack box and the children will be provided with a
chicken burger, portion of chips, orange drink and a Jubilee cupcake.

● 27.05.2022 - half term

Summer term dates:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-term-dates/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-10-family-learning-2/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/y5-6-family-learning-reminder/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-term-dates/
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Shout outs: Beautiful Work: Blog of the week:

Jack in Y3 entered the Future Outlaw
triathlon race in Nottingham last weekend.
He had to run 1.2 miles in the sweltering
heat and he came 10th out of 120 children!
He won an amazing medal. We are all very
impressed and so proud of him!

Lots of things to be proud of this week:

https://greentopschool.co.uk/things-to-be-p
roud-of/

Expedition: Crew:

Expedition Shout outs:
We are currently learning about the plague and medieval medicines in
year 6 which Lilly-Grace has a fantastic knowledge of! She created a
fantastic set of slides at home to share with her crew. They were really
helpful and allowed us all to learn something new!  Well done Lilly-Grace!

KS1 celebrated their autumn expedition this week at XPE.  It was a fabulous
event and again, we’d like to thank those who attended.
Please see the blogs below:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/ks1-celebration-of-learning-2/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/ks1-eat-your-heart-out-hollywood/

This week the community crew has focused on ‘friendships and
what makes a good friend’.

Crews have also engaged in a TT Rockstars record breaking event
for National Numeracy day!

https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-6-maths-record-breakers/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/year-3-crew-tortora-record-breakers/

What a great week!
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Message from ‘The Friend’s of GT’: Our next coffee morning: Weekly lunch menus:

The Friends of GT are collecting items for
the raffle and tombola for our summer fayre
‘Picnic in the Park’.  Please send any
donations to the school office.  Thank you!

Our next coffee morning takes place on
Thursday 26th May.  Join us in the hall for a
coffee and a chat!  8:30-9:30.

https://greentopschool.co.uk/dinner-menu/

Please note: On Thursday 26th May we will
be having our ‘Jubilee Day’! Please note that
the menu will change on this day! Our school
lunch will be served in a Union Jack box and
the children will be provided with a chicken
burger, portion of chips, orange drink and a
Jubilee cupcake.

More beautiful Work:

https://greentopschool.co.uk/dinner-menu/
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